
9:00am – 9:30am: Welcome to our First-Year Welcome Experience
Location: Campus Center Odeum 

Welcome to WPI! We are glad you are here with us today. Join us in the Campus Center
Odeum to kick off your day and hear from a member of the campus leadership team.

9:45am – 10:30am: Parent Resources @ WPI 
Location: Campus Center Odeum 

You are experiencing the transition to WPI with your student, and we are here to help.
Learn about the resources available to parents and families at WPI and how you can
engage with us in supporting your future Goat.  

10:30am – 10:55am: Coffee with the WPI Community
Location: Campus Center

Enjoy coffee and tea with parents, families and WPI community members before
attending your next session.

11:00am – 11:55am: Discover the WPI Curriculum with Your Student’s Academic
Support Advisor 
Location: Locations Listed Below

Advising is a key to success for your student as they navigate their intended course of
study. Your student’s Academic Support Advisor is here to help you understand the WPI
curriculum and the Office of Academic Advising resources available to students
throughout their WPI experience. 
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12:00pm – 12:55pm: Campus Resource Fair and Tour Opportunities 
Location: Unity Hall 500 and 520 

Your student will have access to a myriad of resources at WPI. Discover our campus
supports and engage with staff from various offices at WPI, or join us for one of our
tour options. 

1:00pm – 1:55pm: Lunch at Morgan Dining Hall 

2:00pm – 3:00pm: Experts Panel  
Location: Campus Center Odeum

We are sure you have many things on your mind and are wondering what the
remainder of the summer looks like for your student as they prepare for the fall at WPI.
A selection of campus experts are here to support you and answer any last questions
you have.  

3:30pm: Bookstore Shopping and Frozen Treats
Location: Campus Center  

Before you leave for the day, grab some frozen treats and check out all the swag
available for purchase at the bookstore. Staff members will be in attendance and look
forward to one more opportunity to connect!


